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26th August 2020 
                       
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
We are really looking forward to welcoming you all back to school on Wednesday 2nd September. 
 
We know that the children will be excited to see their fabulous learning environment. Our schools 
really have got the ‘Wow Factor!’ Staff have gone above and beyond as ever this summer holiday, 
making our schools amazing for the start of the new and exciting academic year. 
 
As you know we have made some changes to our school day arrangements in September due to 
Coronavirus.  We do appreciate that these changes will take a few days to get used to and we would 
like to thank you for your support during this time.  School staff will be on hand to help to direct you 
while we all get used to our new routines.   
 
The Senior Leadership Team have reviewed our ‘live’ risk assessment this week in light of further 
advice from the Government, Public Health England and the Department for Education (DfE).  I have 
attached the Frequently Asked Questions information which was previously sent out in July to remind 
you of our key arrangements for the start of the new academic year.   
 
We have also attached a leaflet from the DfE ‘Returning to Primary School: what parents need to 
know’. 
 
All our staff will continue to provide high quality pastoral care for our children.  Our trained Mental 
Health and Wellbeing First Aiders will be on hand to support them as they return to school. 
 
If your child accesses school transport you can find the most up to date information on the 
Lincolnshire County Council website at: 
 
https://www.lincolnshire.gov.uk/school-college-transport/covid-19-information-school-transport/1 
 
In the meantime, if you have any questions or concerns please do not hesitate to contact school. 
 
Please enjoy the rest of your summer break and Bank Holiday weekend. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Mrs Sarah Moore 
National Leader of Education 
Executive Headteacher 
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